
 

No need to lug your unwanted treasures any 
further than your driveway!  The Sand Creek 
Community-Wide Garage Sale is slated for 
Saturday October 15th, with a rain-out date of 
Saturday October 22nd.  Hours will be 7 A.M. to 
Noon.  Check the website for Community 
updates at SandCreekVillage.org 
 

The Board also wants to remind all residents 
that trash pick up is at the garage door, and 
lawn debris and recycling are at the curb.  
Please do not place your trash cans on the street 
for collection. 

Thank you, The Sand Creek Board of Directors. 

 


